



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have been discussing with Mr Shotton how best we can celebrate his time at Fairfields following the letter that was sent out to you at the start of the week.

We have planned that Mr Shotton will attend our Year Six leavers celebration this year and next, which will be a wonderful opportunity to see the children that started their journey with Mr Shotton, head off onto their next adventure of secondary school!

As part of that day, we will invite parents to come into school to celebrate with Mr Shotton, his time at Fairfields. I know from a staff perspective we want to make sure he knows how much he means to everyone, despite him not wanting us to make a fuss!

Further details will be sent out closer to the time.

Additionally, as we look ahead to the summer term, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Lauren Waller. Lauren has been a wonderful member of the Fairfields team both as an incredible class teacher and as part of our leadership team and we wish her well on her next steps.

We are pleased to share that we have Mrs Sophie Hughes joining us after Easter to lead KS1 and Latona class. There will be time provided for handover from Miss Waller to Mrs Hughes and we will arrange a meet the teacher for Latona class a couple of weeks into the summer term.

As always if you have anything you are concerned about or any questions at all please always contact me so that together we can find a solution.

With warmest wishes,

Kelly Cursley

Head of School

Fairfields Primary School









Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Head of School: Mrs Kelly Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk



